Nicole Louramore

From: Joymarjackson8@aol.com

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 11:09 AM

To: Nicole Louramore

Subject: Request for Change Street Renaming Sign

Good morning Mr. Robert McCaughan,
We would like to thank the City Commissioners for the approval of the Street Renamimg after John L. Mohorn.
However, we would like to request that (Rev.) be added to John L Mohorn, Jr. Ave.

Thank you,
Joyce Jackson
(954) 254-1170




